
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

03/30/18 

 

 

Destin – A natural gas leak, caused by a broken gas line under the road, has 

forced the closure of Ulta Beauty on Crystal Beach Dr. in Destin.  

 Authorities were alerted after citizens smelled a strong scent in the air.  

 Okaloosa EMS are on the scene evaluating customers who may have been 

affected by gas. 

 County first responders have blocked off Crystal Beach Drive near the 

affected store.  

 

FOR MORE INFORMATION CONTACT CHRISTOPHER SAUL 585-7059 OR AT 

CSAUL@MYOKALOOSA.COM 
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